



Lodge Executive Committee (LEC) Meeting Agenda March 24, 2022

- | | | |
|-------|---|---|
| I. | Call to Order | Alpha Yam , Lodge Chief |
| II. | Pledge of Allegiance | |
| III. | Order of the Arrow Obligation | |
| IV. | Roll Call | Julian De La Torre , Lodge Secretary |
| V. | Introductions | Lodge Executive Committee |
| VI. | Review Previous Meetings Minutes | Julian De La Torre , Lodge Secretary |
| VII. | Lodge Officer Reports | LEC Officers |
| VIII. | Monthly Chapter Reports | Chapter Chiefs |
| | Aca | |
| | Atsa | |
| | Navajo | |
| | Serrano | |
| | Tahquitz | |
| | Wanakik | |
| IX. | Old Business | |
| | A. Area Retreat / Areaclave planning - <i>the chief attended briefly/ working on a patch design.</i> | |
| | B. Banquet - <i>everything ran smoothly and the food was good. \$1873+ in auction profits. Suggestion for next year's banquet is to do the live auction before dinner.</i> | |
| | C. Approve Lodge Rule Changes - <i>a motion was made by Atticus L. to approve the Lodge Rule changes, which was seconded by Adam T. and approved by everyone.</i> | |
| X. | New Business | |
| | A. Neckerchiefs - <i>the chief asked for design ideas at the last LEC. Nick Lopez worked on some designs. Alpha will gather more information for the next meeting.</i> | |
| | B. 50th Anniversary Update - <i>Mrs. Blessum is working on putting together fun events and collaborating with the council. She's looking for a youth that might be interested in helping.</i> | |
| | C. NLS / DYLC - <i>It's a training put on by the region. The registration is still open.</i> | |



- D. Spring Event - *Mini Golf at Castle Park in Riverside on Saturday, April 23; 1-5 pm. The cost is \$12.99 + \$6 parking fee. This is a member retention event. Atticus L. made a motion and requested \$150 to pay for pizza. Chris S. seconded the motion. The motion was approved and carried.*
- E. May Ordeal - *Chris S. reported he has a task master and an ordeal master. As for the ceremony teams, Navajo is the only one that has responded. They have an ordeal team. a Pre-ordeal and Brotherhood team is needed. However, Chris has not heard about Brotherhood interest.*

XI. Open Forum

Youth / Adults

- Youth
- Adults
 - Mr. Price - *Lodge and Council Tradery*
 - Areaclave - *Mrs. Blessum promoted event participation as things may change next year. 9 lodges, North and South/ Patch + Silent Auction \$100 donation*
 - Mr. De La Torre - *a QR was made to make registration/ payment of dues easier.*
 - Vigil Breakfast - *Virtual event this year on Saturday, April 9th at 10 am.*
 - Mrs. De LaTorre - *announced NOAC fundraising patch.*
 - Alpha (Chief) honored new Vigil members Eric and Jesse Jones.
- ★ Chris S. made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Alpha seconded the motion.

XII. Adviser's Minute

Michael Hare, Lodge Adviser

XIII. Chief's Challenge

Alpha Yam, Lodge Chief

XIV. Song of our Order

All

XV. Adjournment